
   

Dear Friends, 
Namaste! 

If you love children, their sense of wonder, their energy, their sense of fun, their laughter, their 
mischievousness…then we invite you to join the Enhancing Early Education Program (3EP) - a 

six-month early childhood teachers’ training course.  

 
This course, targeted at young mothers, educators, entrepreneurs or simply anyone who is 

passionate about working with children, strives to nurture creative child-centric educators.  
 

This  course will begin on Wednesday 3rd July, 2024 and will be conducted at our campus at the 

premises of  The Shri Ram School – Moulsari, DLF phase 3. The classes will be held from 9:15 
am-12:30 pm (Monday – Friday).  

 
Please register for a complimentary preview session on either of the days mentioned below 

from 10:00 am to 11:00 am 

• Monday 15th April,2024 

• Wednesday 24th April ,2024.  

 

Looking forward to hearing from you.  
Regards,  

3EP Team 

 
Visit our website at: http://shriearlyeducation.com  

 
Connect with us: Joysina Chawla:9311760041  

                            Proma Sen Gupta: 9811945838 

                            Surabhi Setya:9811162986 
 

http://shriearlyeducation.com/

